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Terara Shoalhaven Sands 

Attn: Stephen McCormac 

C/- Ernest Pannuci  

 

Monday 19th April 2021 

 

Dear Mr McCormac 

 

RE: EXTENSION OF DREDGING – PIG ISLAND 

 

I am writing with reference to your proposed extension of sand dredging on the bed of the 
Shoalhaven River to the western and northern side of Pig Island.  

The Board of NLALC has discussed your proposal which it understands as being an extension of the 
current dredging around the island, which has been ongoing for several decades.  

The Board has no objection to this proposed extension.  

In taking this position, the Board reserves the right of the Nowra LALC to seek compensation through 
the NSW State Government on royalties payable if the bed of the Shoalhaven River is determined as 
being owned or having implied rights by the Nowra LALC.  

The Board asks that the Due Diligence advice as prepared by Biosis in 2012, and the 2020 update, be 
maintained and implemented.  

Should you wish to discuss this further please contact me as per the details in our letterhead.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Nicole Moore 

Chief Executive Officer  


